Invitation to take part
in research

STRATEGIES TO IMPROVE IODINE STATUS
IN EARLY PREGNANCY

A qualitative study looking at the views and knowledge of
midwives in relation to iodine and nutrition in pregnancy.

We are recruiting midwives currently practicing within
the UK and those involved in midwifery academics to
take part in a virtual one-to-one interview regarding

their views on iodine and nutrition during pregnancy.

This research is being undertaken with Queen’s Univer-
sity Belfast.

If you would like more information or would be
willing to participate please contact:

Dr Lucy Kayes

Irkayes305@qub.ac.uk
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